Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Suwannee River Water Management District
RFQ 19/20-001BCS FEMA RISK MAP PROGRAM SUPPORT

The Suwannee River Water Management District (District) is requesting sealed qualifications from contractors to assist the District in the development of its fully integrated floodplain management program for the implementation of FEMA’s Risk MAP Program. The District has been a Cooperating Technical Partner (CTP) implementing the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) Map Modernization and Risk MAP programs for almost 20 years. On a 5-year cycle, the District requests qualifications from consultants to assist the District with this program. 

	September 27, 2019
	Submittal of questions prior to 5:00 p.m.

	October 24, 2019
	Qualifications due prior to 11:00 a.m. Opening will occur at this time. *

	December 12, 2019
	Selection Committee meeting, 2:00 p.m.*

	January 14, 2020
	Request for Governing Board Approval of Recommended List. *


To provide equal opportunity and ensure the same information is provided to all RESPONDENTs, any questions should be submitted by e-mail to Gwen Lord, Senior Procurement Specialist at Gwen.Lord@srwmd.org before 5:00 p.m., September 27, 2019. Questions with answers will be posted on the District website www.mysuwanneeriver.com, October 4, 2019. Questions cannot be answered via telephone or other verbal communication.

Qualification packages and additional information are available on the District website http://mysuwanneeriver.com/bids.aspx.
